
To: President’s Cabinet 

From: Denise M. Trauth 

Subject: President’s Cabinet Meeting 

 May 22, 2018 

 

Board of Regents’ Review (#500) 

 

President Trauth and Cabinet members welcomed guests, Dr. Alexander White, Faculty Senate 

Chair; Mr. Adam Clark, Staff Council Chair (did not attend); Ms. Jackie Merritt, Student 

Government President; and Mr. Jayme Blaschke to the meeting and provided a review of the 

upcoming May 24-25, 2018, Board of Regents meeting.  

 

Board of Regents News Release (#626) 

 

President Trauth, Cabinet members, and guest, Mr. Jayme Blaschke, discussed topics for 

inclusion in the news release about the Board of Regents meeting. 

 

Student Government Voting Security Assessment 

 

Mr. Pierce reviewed security assessment results of the Student Government voting process. Mr. 

Pierce reported that there was no evidence of voter fraud and that the voting process is secure. 

Mr. Pierce will share these results with the Student Government Task Force.  

 

Gender Pronoun Identification (#750) 

 

Mr. Pierce discussed options for updating gender pronouns in the Student Information System 

and proposed to add the ability to select a gender pronoun in the Update User Profile feature of 

the Online Toolkit. Cabinet suggested that Mr. Pierce consult with various campus 

constituencies. 

 

RTA:  6/25/2018  Continue discussion on options for updating gender pronouns in the 

Student Information System. 

 

President’s Update (#556) 

 

Board of Regents’ Review (#500) 

 

President Trauth discussed the agenda for the upcoming Board of Regents’ meeting and 

instructed Cabinet to make sure that all board motions are submitted before the submission 

deadlines established by The Texas State University System Office. 
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Significant Issues (#01) 

 

Mr. Algoe described the new process for independent verification of vendor payment requests. 

  

Dr. Smith provided an update on current criminal trespass warnings. 

 

Mr. Algoe discussed the importance of keeping all Texas State webpages up-to-date. Mr. Pierce 

will share with Cabinet a list of all Texas State webpages and include the date each page was last 

updated.  

 

Recreation Sports Fee (#170) 

 

Dr. Smith announced that, beginning fall 2019, students enrolled at the Round Rock Campus will 

have access to programs and facilities for campus recreation and thus will be charged a 

recreation fee. 

 

Campus Carry (#720) 

 

Dr. Lloyd discussed the current campus carry webpages for the San Marcos and Round Rock 

campuses. Because UPPS 01.04.05, Concealed Carry of Handguns by License Holders on 

University Premises, is in effect, Dr. Lloyd will have the main campus carry webpage deleted 

and information about campus carry with a link to UPPS 01.04.05 added to the Safety and 

Emergency Communications webpage. 

 

DMT:ta 

 

Posted to web at http://cabinet.president.txstate.edu/ on June 4, 2018. 
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